To whom it may concern,

| wanted to provide this letter of reference to Can-Trac Technologies for the purpose of assisting others
in their purchasing decision of the software offered by this company.

At Sikorski Sausage we reviewed many different traceability and process control software packages and
have the resources to implement any of the systems available. We decided to go with the iTrace system
developed by Can-Trac.

We found that the sales module has met our needs and we expect the remaining modules to also meet
our needs. iTrace promises to offer us all of the key features of the higher priced software. iTrace's
ability to integrate a HACCP document management system is a feature we found to be unigue in the
industry. The ability of Can-Trac to do custom programming to meet our specific needs will enable us to
develop a program that best suits our plant. It also means that as our business changes and grows; the
necessary changes can be made to the software to adapt to our demanding requirements.

| wish Damian and Joe success with their company and hope that this letter will provide you with the
confidence to move forward with the implementation of iTace in your facility.

Best regards

Peter Sikorski
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